
 

 

 

4 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In the Spring term, Class 2’s trip will take place in school, on the 6 March 

2024, we will be enjoying a visit from the drama teacher Alex Fellowes. 

 

Mr Fellowes has years of experience in teaching history through drama 

and performance. He has a wealth of knowledge in history, on many 

different time periods. 

 

The cost of the drama workshop is £3.87 per child.  We are informing 

you in advance so payments towards the workshop can be made in 

instalments if preferred. Payment can be made online via Parent Pay or 

monies can be sent into school (clearly labelled). 

 

Education Reform Act (1988) states that families are under no obligation 

to contribute towards the cost of school visits, however if insufficient 

funds are received we will have no option but to review and possibly 

cancel the arrangements. We must stress that being unable to contribute 

towards the visit will not affect your child’s right to attend.  

 

Parents will be entitled to a remission of charges if in receipt of any of 

the following benefits, and would need to discuss this with Mr Grant or 

the school office. 

  

• Income support 

• Income Based Job Seekers Allowance 

• Support under part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit, where the parent is not entitled to Working Tax 

Credit. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support, both the children and 

the adults at school look forward to the workshop. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Holden 

Class Teacher  


